## **May Newsletter**

# **Mary Immaculate School**

10390 Remick Ave. Pacoima, CA 91331

www.maryimmaculateschool.org 818-834-8551

Instagram: @maryimmaculatecatholicschool

Dear Mary Immaculate School Parents,

We will begin our end of the school year festivities this month. Our 8<sup>th</sup> grade students will present a May Crowning service. Students will have the opportunity to pray the rosary together as a school community. Thank you 8<sup>th</sup> grade and Mrs. Romero for organizing the event. In addition to May Crowning, our 2<sup>nd</sup> grade and new students will receive the sacrament of the Holy Eucharist for the first time. Thank you Ms. Serrano for preparing our students for the sacrament. We will also celebrate and recognize the great effort of our school athletes at our annual Sports Awards Dinner. Thank you students, coaches, and Mr. Barraza (Athletic Director) for your hard work and dedication. You truly made us proud! ©

We will have a few more celebrations before closing the school year. We will be recognizing the hard work and dedication of our 8<sup>th</sup> grade students at the annual Grade 8 Awards Night. Please keep them in your prayers as they begin their closing period here at MI.

Thank you parents for all you do for our school.

Many blessings,

Veronica Macias

Principal



## **Upcoming Events**

## May 4

First Communion at 3pm

#### May 17

May Crowning

#### May 23

PTO Parent General Meeting at 6:30pm

#### May 30

8th Grade Awards Dinner

#### May 31

Sports Awards Dinner

# Important Announcements

- -Progress Reports go home on Monday, May 13
- -2<sup>nd</sup> Semester service hours due May 14
- -All fees due for 8<sup>th</sup> grade only on May 16
- -STAR Test Window 4 will begin May 17<sup>th</sup>
- -School family Mass will be Sunday, May 19

Page 1 of 2

## **Technology Grant**

Last year I applied for a technology grant through the C3: Ignite program. Our school will be receiving 80 new student iPads and 11 teacher iPads for every classroom. I attended the first implementation meeting before our Easter break and will be meeting with the C3: Ignite team this month to develop and implement a technology action plan for our school. The new iPads will allow us to replace some of the old iPads as well as become a 1:1 school. In addition to new iPads, teachers will receive professional development on how to incorporate technology into their daily teaching. The iPads also include educational apps that teachers will be able to use in their classrooms to help students master the objectives and standards presented in class. We are very excited and feel very blessed to receive this grant! Thank you C3: Ignite!



## **Happy Mother's Day!**

May God bless you abundantly for all you do for your children!



## **PTO General Meeting**

We will have a Mandatory PTO General Meeting on Thursday, May  $23^{\rm rd}$  at 6:30pm in the Social Hall. It is extremely important that you attend the meeting, as we will be doing the voting for new PTO executive board members for the upcoming school year.

A **BIG** thank you to our current PTO Executive Board Members!!! It has been a pleasure working with you! Thank you for your tremendous work and support! You have been a blessing to the MI school community. ©

### **Soccer Team**

Mary Immaculate School hosted a soccer tournament last month. Our soccer team competed against other Catholic schools in the valley. They represented us well. We won 2<sup>nd</sup> place! Congratulations soccer team!

Great job!!! ◎



Page 2 of 2